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PARKS & RECREATION 

 

 

To:  Robert Diaz, Director of Parks and Recreation 
From:  Tara Bradley, Parks Planner 
Date:  June 19, 2025 
Subject:  Transform Squire Park Public Outreach Program Update 

 

The public outreach program for Transform Squire Park began on April 15th with the launch of 

an online survey and advertisements for an in-person meeting. The initial meeting, scheduled for 

April 30th at Squire Park, was canceled due to weather conditions. 

To ensure continued engagement, staff held an online meeting on May 7th. Input was gathered 

from citizens via email. A suggestions that emerged from this online feedback was a potential 

interest in a dog park. Citizens emphasized the park's importance as a legacy and a place for 

memories, highlighting its role as a "third place" in the community. 

The next public outreach meeting took place on June 5th. At this event, Squire Park users rotated 

through tables, dedicating 15 minutes at each to discuss park amenities and offer their thoughts 

and suggestions for the park's transformation. Key takeaways from this meeting included: 

• Enhanced landscaping 

• Consideration for incorporating a dog park 

• Upgrading of existing park amenities 

The online survey has been open for 68 days and has received 119 entries as of June 10th. The 

survey includes background questions to help us understand our respondents better. 

Below are snapshots of the questions and answers: 

  



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

The survey will remain open until June 27th.  

 

The next public outreach meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 25th, at Squire Park (2560 

Squire Park). There will be food trucks, music, and engaging activities designed to gather more 

feedback and suggestions for the transformation of Squire Park.  

 


